
INVITATION TO PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON  
MILLENNIUM EAST WIND FARM PROPOSAL

Nadara invites you to a public exhibition for the proposed 
Millennium East Wind Farm, an extension to the existing 
Millennium Wind Farm, west of Fort Augustus.

The Millennium East Wind Farm proposal includes up to 8 new wind turbines and battery 
energy storage technology, to the east of the existing wind farm.
If consented, the wind farm extension will provide additional renewable energy to help 
reach Scotland’s net zero targets, generate business opportunities through construction 
and operation, and offer community benefit and shared ownership opportunities to the 
local community.

PUBLIC EXHIBITIONS
Caledonian Canal Centre, Fort Augustus PH32 4AU
Tuesday 10 September 2024, 2–7.30pm
Glenmoriston Millennium Hall, Invermoriston IV63 7YA
Wednesday 11 September 2024, 11am–3pm
The Hub, Dalchreichart, Glenmoriston IV63 7YJ
Wednesday 11 September 2024, 4.30–7.30pm

Any comments made to Nadara do not constitute a formal representation. There will be  
an opportunity to make a formal representation when the subsequent planning application  
is made. Thank you and we hope you can take part in our consultation events.

ONLINE INFORMATION
Comprehensive information about the proposals is also available on  
the project website: www.millenniumeastwindfarm.co.uk 

The consultation will run until Wednesday 19 September 2024.

For more information please contact us via the project website, or at: 
Millennium East Wind Farm, c/o JMC Communications, 
32A Union Road, Inverness, IV2 3JY.


